
Dear [Sponsor's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As the current season of our youth sports program comes 

to a close, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your support over the 

past year. 

Your sponsorship has played a vital role in providing our young athletes with the resources and 

opportunities they need to succeed. From team uniforms to equipment and training, your 

contribution has made a lasting impact. 

As we prepare for the upcoming season, we are reaching out to discuss the possibility of 

renewing your sponsorship. With your continued support, we can further enhance our program 

and reach even more young athletes in our community. 

We would love the opportunity to meet with you to discuss the details and potential benefits of 

renewing your sponsorship. Please let us know a convenient time for you, and we'll be happy to 

accommodate. 

Thank you once again for your commitment to our youth and the positive impact you have made. 

We look forward to the possibility of partnering with you for another fantastic season! 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


